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Thank you, Mr. President.

The Republic of Korea warmly welcomes the delegation of Slovenia and appreciates its commitment to implementing the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In particular, we commend Slovenia’s efforts to combat hate speech, including the establishment of the Strategic Council for the Prevention of Hate Speech in 2023. We also take note of measures undertaken to promote social inclusion of ethnic minorities, especially the Roma community, under the updated National Programme of Measures for Roma for the period of 2021-2030.    

With this in mind, the Republic of Korea recommends the following:
1. Enhance efforts to prevent and combat trafficking in persons by improving procedures for identifying child victims, providing them with specialized assistance, and strengthening the criminal justice response;

2. Continue implementing policies to achieve gender equality in all areas and eliminate all forms of violence against women and girls.

We wish Slovenia a successful review. 

I thank you.

*   *   *

